
 

 

 

 

 

16 June 2015 

                                                    

Dear Parent/Carer 

National Armed Services Day 

In order for Outwood Academy Bydales to show our support for National Armed Services Day on 

the Saturday 27 June we are inviting any student who is a member of a local Cadet Force, St John’s 

Ambulance or the Scouts/Guides to attend school on Friday 26 June in the uniform of the particular 

group to which they belong.   

There will also be a careers talk by the Armed Forces during Period 3 on that day, to which students 

who come in uniform, will also be invited. 

To show your consent for the uniform please complete the reply slip below and return to either Mrs 

Waites or Mrs Dunn by Tuesday 23 June 2015. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Waites 

Teacher of MFL and Careers Coordinator 

 

 

Reply Slip 

I hereby give my consent for my child to wear a Services uniform on Friday 26 June. 

He/She (does/does not) wish to attend the careers talk at 11am. (delete as applicable) 

Student: ………………………………………………………… VMG: …………………………. 

Signed ………………………………………… .(Parent/Carer)   Date: ………………………….. 

Please return this slip to Mrs Waites or Mrs Dunn by Tuesday 23 June 2015 


